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Dear Parents and Carers,       25th November 2022 
 
As you are aware, the Nativity performances are fast-approaching and we are very excited to 
share ‘A Miracle in Town’ with you all. 
 
Year 1 will be supporting Year R and Year 2 by taking part in dances and playing instruments. 
Please could your child come to school dressed in a black outfit on both performance days. 
 
For example: 
A plain black long-sleeved top/ t-shirt 
Plain leggings or jogging bottoms. 
 
The children will be making headbands to wear next week and there is no need for you to provide 
anything else. 
 
Thank you very much for your help; please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any 
questions or concerns. 
 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Lisa Tansley, 
Class Teacher. 
 


